
For the week of 5/13/24

Hoover  
Happenings



Mrs. Suder’s Third Grade  
Class!

In math, students had some fun with our introduction to fractions activity. 

In ELA, we are doing lots of research on Marine Life. Students have 
chosen an animal they would like to become an expert on and are making 

great progress with their notetaking.

We had a great Career Day, where students were able to learn about 
several different careers of their choice by exploring short videos on Xello. 
We were also very lucky to have some wonderful presenters share their 
careers about being a police officer and working as a technology director 

within the school district.





This week we had Career Day and got to learn about working in tech 
and as a police officer. We had a lot of good questions for the 
community members who came in and talked about their work! We 
also made rain gauges so we can track rainfall amounts throughout 
the spring and summer. This activity had good connections with our 
math unit, fractions, because this week we looked at the number line 
model of fractions, which looks like a ruler, which we used to add 
measurements to our rain gauges! 

Mrs. Parmelee’s  
Third Grade Class





We finally got a chance to build some 
circuits this week in science. While one 
group was busy constructing lego robots, 
another one was fixing a virtual circuit, and 
the last group got to design, build and test 
a real one! Check out these bright bulbs!  

Mrs. Houston’s 
Fourth Grade Class





Ms. Johnson’s Fourth Grade Class
Our Field Trip to Bald Mountain was

AMAZING!!!!




